Fircroft, Inc D
116 Melody Lane RER I
Eastsound, WA 98245

Carole J. Washburn, Secretary

Washing Utilities and Transportation Commission
P.O. Box 4725

Olympia, WA 89504-7250

RE: Fircroft Waterworks, Inc. - Change in Corporate Name To
Fircroft, Inc.

Dear Ms. Washburn:

Enclosed you will find the application for Change in Corporate Name and the new tariff,
The proposed filing and tariff changes are intended to accomplish the following:

1. Reflect a change in the company’s name and

2. To update our tariff to conform to the new rules for investor owned water cdmpanies
per chapter 480-110 WAC.

Mr. Goodrich operates the corporation Fircroft, Inc. and uses the trade name Fircroft
Waterworks. In September, 2004, Mr. Goodrich applied for a tax number for the business.
However, Mr. Goodrich forgot that his prior attorney and accountant had already applied for and
received a tax number for the business and the s-election was filed. Thus, this caused confusion
when he filed for a tax number as sole proprietor and then made an s-election for a business
(Fircroft Waterworks) which is not a corporation, but was accepted as an s-corporation. This
issue has been resolved with the Internal Revenue Service Center and all business operation
related to Mr. Goodrich has been consolidated under the Fircroft, Inc. 91-1960646 tax number.
There have been no operational changes in regard to Fircroft, Inc and so does not result in any
cost to our customers. Upon consulting with Mr. Jim Ward of the Washington Utilities and
Transportation Commission, it was decided that the name change is so slight that it will not be
necessary to formally inform the customers served by Fircroft, Inc of this name change.

The New WAC provisions and current language and practices have been incorporated by
utilizing the generic tariff and updated with no changes to our existing rates.

This filing will have no revenue impact to our customers or company. If you have any question,
please call me at 360-376-5054.

Sincerely,

Reed Goodrich
Fircroft, Inc.
Enclosures as noted



Change in Corporate Name SRR
Check List Goemm

From: Fircroft Waterworks, Inc.
To: Fircroft, Inc.

Dear Secretary:

Enclosed you will find the application for Change in Corporate Name and new
tariff to include:

1. Application letter explaining our request,
2. New Tariff using existing rates and prices,
3. Copy of new company formation papers filed with Secretary of State,

4. Copy of notice to Department of Health noting change in corporate name.

Contact Name Paula Huffman Business Consultant for Fircroft, Inc

Contact Number 360-376-5072

Enclosures as noted



